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17th June 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 2 will be visiting Seaham Marina on Monday 24th June 2019. The visit will provide children 
with the opportunity to take part in some beach activities including dam and bridge building, making 
pulleys and a campfire.   All of these activities will be led by the experienced staff from Playology 
learning. Children will also be completing a ‘Can You Spot’ activity, carrying out observational 
drawings of points of interest and working collaboratively to create large transient art.   
 
We will be travelling to Seaham by coach.  This is an all day visit so your child will be provided with 
a school packed lunch. The children do not need to wear their school uniform but must wear 
comfortable clothes.  They must wear wellies otherwise they will not be able to take part in all of 
the activities. All of the visit will be outside so children must be dressed appropriately to keep 
them warm and comfortable.  The weather at the beach is usually colder than it is inland.  
Therefore, please make sure your child has layers of clothing for example a T-shirt, a jumper and 
a waterproof coat. They may get dirty so old clothes will be best.  Children may get wet so please 
could you send in a spare change of clothes including a pair of trousers and socks in a back pack.  
 
Please can you complete the permission slip below and return it to school. We are asking for 
a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per child which will help to cover costs. Please make a 
payment using the schools’ online payment service. Alternatively, a cash payment can be made 
at the school office.  All payments are to be made by Monday 24th June 2019.  
 

If you have any questions about the visit, please speak to a member of the Year 2 team. 
Thank you 

Mrs Richardson and Miss Clarke  
PLEASE KEEP THE TOP PART OF THIS LETTER FOR INFORMATION 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child ___________________________________ 
 
To attend the visit to Seaham Marina on Monday 24th  June 2019 
 
Signed ____________________________________ Date ____________  


